
Letter to MIB about OA 1118/15, OA 2479/15 and Request not 
to Initiate Action of Re-fixation/Downgradation/Recoveries  

 

 

As per information, Department is actively considering to issue  orders to 
start Re-fixation/Downgradation as per the  adverse Delhi CAT Order  in 
OA 2449/2018 filed  by AADEE. 
 
On 03.09.19 ARTEE wrote a letter to Hon'ble Secy. MIB intimating and 
reminding that already two OAs 1118/2015 and OA 2479/2015 have 
allowed by same Learned CAT Delhi. And the matter is pending in Hon'ble 
High Court Delhi through WPC 2034/2017. 
 
We requested the department not to initiate any action of Re-fixation 
/Downgradation /Recovery etc. We have also requested to wait till the 
decision of Hon'ble High Court as AADEE is likely to challenge the CAT 
verdict in Hon'ble High Court. 
 
 
 

Click here for the Letter Submitted to MIB 
 

 

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Letter_to_MIB_dated.03.09.2019.pdf

